
 

 

 
 
 

 The Nottinghamshire County Council (Main Street and Spring Lane, 
Lambley)(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (7233) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
The double yellow lines have been introduced to remove parked vehicles from the junction of Main 
Street/Spring Lane and Catfoot Lane. The double yellow lines are an extension to the previously 
existing lines on Main Street and Spring Lane. The measures are to keep the area around the 
school entrance clear of parked vehicles to help make the area safer for children attending the 
school. The number of pupils attending the school on Catfoot Lane is expected to increase with the 
resultant increase in cars wanting to park in the area. 
 


